
The Drew Michael Taylor Foundation presents the 2024 

BLUE BUTTERFLY BALL 
a special dance for grieving families 

Sunday, June 2   5-8 p.m. at Heritage Restored Farm, Newburg, PA 

 

 

Because events like Daddy/Daughter Dances and Mother/Son Events can be HUGE grief triggers for those 

grieving the death of a loved one, the Drew Michael Taylor Foundation offers an alternative, a special 

event that welcomes ALL GRIEVING FAMILIES! Mark your calendars for the Blue Butterfly Ball on Sunday, 

June 2 from 5-8 p.m. and be prepared for a magical evening of food, dancing, tiaras/crowns and fun for all 

ages! If you are a grieving family that wants to enjoy a special evening of healing and hope, in the 

company of other grievers that "get it", reserve your free tickets now. If there are special friends or family 

members that have supported you on the grief journey, they are invited to join you at the Ball as long as 

space permits, but everyone must be pre-registered.  Contact the Drew Michael Taylor Foundation at 

drewmichaeltaylor@pa.net or 717-532-8922 for more information or to register before May 19 or until the 

event sells out.  *NO TICKETS WILL BE AVAILABLE AT THE DOOR - you must register by May 19! 

 

Visit www.drewmichaeltaylor.org to learn more about our grief support programs for children, teens and 

adults.  Watch a video of the Ball here - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=61yKyvrqDc4&t=12s 

 

A special thanks to our event sponsor (and grief center neighbor!) 

 

http://www.drewmichaeltaylor.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=61yKyvrqDc4&t=12s

